
September 5, 2023

LSU Pediatrics
​Tuesday Tidbits

Welcome to the Department of Pediatrics' weekly email blast designed to
deliver important department information straight to your inbox.

Visit our
website

LSU Pediatrics Announcements
 

Women in Medicine Month
We are excited to announce a series of impactful events in September as part of
the Women in Medicine Celebration. Collaborating with several exceptional women
faculty members, we have organized eight events spread throughout the month
giving everyone an opportunity to participate. Your presence and active engagement
will enrich these events and demonstrate our support for promoting diversity and
inclusion. See the below flyer for upcoming events!

https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/pediatrics/


Welcome New Faculty
The Department Pediatrics welcomes our new Section Head of
the Cardiac Intensive Care Division, Dr. Melvin Almodóvar. He
will also serve as Co-Director of the CHNOLA Heart Center and
Service Line Chief of the Cardiac Intensive Care Unit. Dr.
Almodóvar received his medical degree from Stanford University.
He then moved to Children’s Hospital Boston where he completed
his Pediatrics Residency, Pediatric Cardiology Fellowship, and
Advanced Clinical Fellowship in Cardiac Intensive Care Medicine. Dr. Almodóvar has
held academic appointments at Harvard Medical School, University of Colorado
Health Sciences Center, Johns Hopkins University School of Medicine, and most
recently University of Miami Miller School of Medicine. As Medical Director for the
Cardiac Intensive Care Unit, Dr. Almodóvar will join his Heart Center Co-Directors to



coordinate and integrate a team approach, unifying cardiovascular surgeons,
intensivists, anesthesiologists, cardiologists, and advanced practice providers.
Welcome to LSU Pediatrics, Dr. Almodóvar!

LSU Pediatrics welcomes back Dr. Michael Carver!  Dr. Carver is
now an Assistant Professor of Clinical Pediatrics in the Division of
Gastroenterology. He received his medical degree from The
University of Queensland School of Medicine in 2016. He was a
part of the 2020 LSU Pediatrics Residency graduating class during
the height of the pandemic. He then went on to complete a
fellowship in Pediatric Gastroenterology at Stanford University in
Palo Alto, CA. While at Stanford, Dr. Carver served as a Fellow
Reviewer for the Journal of Pediatric Gastroenterology and
Nutrition and was a member of the Fellow’s Committee for the North American
Society for Pediatric Gastroenterology, Hepatology, and Nutrition. LSU and CHNOLA
are happy to have you back, Dr. Carver!
 

LSU Pediatrics welcomes Dr. Minghua Hao as Assistant
Professor of Clinical Pediatrics in the Division of Cardiology. Dr.
Hao received her medical degree from Shanghai Jiao Tong
University (formerly Shanghai Second Medical University). She
also earned a Master of Science in Biomedical Engineering from
Virginia Commonwealth University. Dr. Hao completed her
Pediatric Residency at Icahn School of Medicine at Mount Sinai
in Elmhurst, NY in 2011 and her Pediatric Cardiology Fellowship
at Virginia Commonwealth in 2015. For the past 8 years, she has
been working as a pediatric cardiology attending physician. She joins LSU and CHNOLA
after working at Central Pediatric Cardiology Association in Sacramento for the past 3
years. Dr. Hao will be part of the Cardiology Echo team performing transthoracic,
transesophageal, and fetal echocardiography. In addition, she will be staffing an
outpatient clinic and participating in the inpatient cardiology rotation. Welcome to
LSU Pediatrics, Dr. Hao!

Welcome Dr. Raymond Morales to the LSU Department of
Pediatrics! Dr. Morales is an Assistant Professor of Clinical
Pediatrics in the Division of Cardiac Intensive Care under new
Section Head Dr. Melvin Almodóvar. Dr. Morales received his
medical degree from University of Illinois College of Medicine in
2014. He completed his Pediatric Residency at Kaiser Oakland in
2017 and went on to complete a Pediatric Cardiology Fellowship
at Rush University Medical Center in Chicago. He also completed
a Cardiac Critical Care Fellowship at Children’s Hospital of
Pittsburgh in 2021 and a Pediatric Cardiac Intensive Care Fellowship at Nicklaus Miami
Children’s Hospital in 2022. Dr. Morales is already familiar with CHNOLA since he has
been working locum tenens in the hospital over the last year. Be sure to give Dr.
Morales a warm welcome when you meet him!

Biostatistical Support - Welcome Dr. Zhide Fang
Please join us in welcoming Dr. Zhide Fang, PhD, to the LSU
Department of Pediatrics! Dr. Fang will serve students,
residents, and faculty in the LSU Pediatric Department as a



Biostatistician, available by appointment for statistical advice
and assistance on both short- and long-term research
projects. 

Please see the Biostat Core Guidelines for a general
description of the services the Biostatistics Core offers as
well as how schedule and prepare for your first meeting.

Grant Writing Workshop
The Department of Physiology and Alcohol and Drug Abuse Center of Excellence
(ADACE) is excited to host a Grant Writing Workshop by Dr. Elizabeth Kovacs on
Friday, September 8th from 11:30AM-1:30PM in MEB Seminar Room 6 (see flyer
attached). All students, postdocs, and junior faculty are invited to attend.  Lunch will
also be provided for those who register by this Thursday, August 31st. Please
register at the link below.
 

Grant Writing Workshop
Elizabeth Kovacs, PhD
Professor and Vice Chair of Research, Department of Surgery
University of Colorado School of Medicine
Friday, September 8th 11:30AM-1:30PM, MEB Seminar Room 6
Registration: https://forms.office.com/r/NXjfZgdERR

https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/0ac0d35c-3ce3-4ca7-83d6-5e019e88ec96.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/e5fb7864-a3d0-491e-9499-e7badef1899a.pdf
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fr%2FNXjfZgdERR&data=05%7C01%7Csbroo9%40lsuhsc.edu%7C90ccc2375400488fbac908dba8b46a3c%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C638289265082006644%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=U3%2FkTMgKqsmFyTrtkY9Cq0hXidoTyViDj%2Bd0Cs%2F0nBE%3D&reserved=0


World Sexual Health Day 2023: Consent!
Yesterday, September 4th, 2023, was World Sexual Health Day. This year’s World
Sexual Health Day (WSHD) Theme was Consent!
Consent is a crucial element of any healthy sexual encounter, and we must educate
ourselves and others on what it means, how to express it, and how to obtain it. In
addition, it is essential to respect and value everyone’s autonomy and choices in
sexual matters, regardless of gender, sexual orientation, or any other factor.
Together, we can raise awareness, reduce stigma, and improve access to essential
sexual health resources. Let’s work towards a healthier, happier world with Sexual
Health, Rights, Justice, and Pleasure for All

Call For Abstracts: Southern Regional Meeting



Don't miss your opportunity to submit your abstract for the Southern Regional
Meeting which will be held here in New Orleans from February 22-24, 2024. This
meeting focuses on sharing research discoveries, networking with colleagues, and
stimulating lifelong learning.

The deadline for submitting your abstract is October 6th. Please apply for all eligible
awards at the time of abstract submissions. Please note that LSU trainees are
eligible for the SSPR Trainee Travel Award.

Link to SSPR Website
SRM Call for Abstract PDF

NIH-funded ComPASS Program Research
Opportunities

The NIH Common Fund has initiated an exciting program
to address health disparities associated with adverse
social determinants of health. Full details on the program
can be found here: ComPASS program

Opportunities for academic investigators to collaborate and support community
organizations in their execution of structural interventions have become
available. See this notice of intent for more information. There is an estimated
application due date of October 23.

Note that the NIH Common Fund project is not disease specific. Although
NIDDK is not leading this program, we have internal contacts whom you may
contact for additional information, if you’d like:  Miranda Broadney, MD, MPH
(Miranda.Broadney@nih.gov) & Raquel Greer MD, MHS
(Raquel.Greer@nih.gov).

​Share Your News!

The department wants to highlight your
success! Please send any news to include in
Tuesday Tidbits to Sarah Brooks.

 
FACULTY DEVELOPMENT

New video monthly

​September Video: Giving Feedback

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.southern-spr.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7Csbroo9%40lsuhsc.edu%7Cf732c91678a646ec665508db99bfee93%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C638272821880516601%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=e0yxTTTnPIaGx6GMrkasSUgthgoOlbRrUF%2F4381xvkg%3D&reserved=0
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/7dfe9f17-121d-487e-891d-1d051f3b410b.pdf
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpbrc.us18.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D55da692ed5c105dca3990ca15%26id%3D997262b21b%26e%3D5d5506db17&data=05%7C01%7Csbroo9%40lsuhsc.edu%7C6fe37276825a476106fc08db79691a2d%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C638237264534325515%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=x6Ga8D6Y80INVd401xyZ492wALHTWVlfaWqPZHQrQ6c%3D&reserved=0
https://grants.nih.gov/grants/guide/notice-files/NOT-RM-23-018.html
https://grants.nih.gov/grants/guide/notice-files/NOT-RM-23-018.html
mailto:Miranda.Broadney@nih.gov
mailto:Raquel.Greer@nih.gov
mailto:sbroo9@lsuhsc.edu


Feedback is crucial for educating our learners. But it doesn't always come
naturally. This video breaks down characteristics of effective feedback. And
uses some scenarios to show do's and don'ts in clinical scenarios. With a run
time of 12 minutes it’s great to watch over lunch, during a break, or in small
chunks when you have a minute to invest in education!
 
https://vimeo.com/76300757

Please send any suggestions or areas of faculty development need to
acree1@lsuhsc.edu.

 
If you are interested in other forms of Faculty Development, visit these
websites:

LSU Pediatrics Faculty Development Page
LSUHSC GME Medical Education Development Site
ACGME LEARN

For questions or comments regarding Faculty Development,
​please contact Amy Creel.

 
CHNOLA Announcements

 
Grand Rounds
Please see the attached flyer
for this week's presentation
from Dr. Paige Culotta and
Dr. Neha Mehta.
A limited number of lunches
will be provided for guests in
the Large Conference
Rooms.

Please note: to receive
credit, folks must register on
Eventbrite and attendee
names as they appear in
zoom should clearly identify
the attendee. For example,
"iPhone (2)" is difficult to
assign credit to, whereas
"Emma Simon," "E. Simon,"
or "Simon, E" are all
acceptable. Please reach
out with any questions. 

Register Here

​Zoom Link:
https://lsuhsc.zoom.us/j/92
060541657

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D0010IMHS5jvzCkF2V7d1rqjQDDfBqMZh9bC7Xj1QlNdiqU3SqXuHvAW5Q22DtCLBRhcC-usWXzw1vsb9mPNUM8Hax_amL7K9-0NHslApjLBLm_XrSsuUFcegWil_2uZtsS45XCdyIgjypejP21JtIjk4SMGDjOUgmmU_pXFX2lEHYHfQAdrRpCTbbvYvpsnJkHMpNC4s-1Acyq5TXwQGhymWbUJd_fX0TKZnl2xvDOvyZBqxo9VBiSXUsL_Bo9p97yUq0p37hjtZ7x8bDELGQC1l79mkYMHBwmHhZCIvniEOCciR8A59TPKW82Xtb_CRAS8GjK8qX8tKnCtH1nawd7D1A3gHyt5Le4aHuAx6lODd5Xeiedw0N6c3O-r-ZFBdeAfbRxbB9WlH3fHmcpGsOQeT6KmnNdJHo7g3D7M5JKVYh6HI0RqI9uoaefiSZQN9847v5mLJrNGF7J6WgbVBKg_mYDtOps2i6loxxfAF-5NSGPyNfSbnlZ2Wato2hhiaf3onzSPpdAS6TLIXFop6kqWdrvZZvTv6-g2%26c%3DgD2It94ySBoWlgZpyrWoqAvcpUtLCeL1hQGTkxCUncLGD7IkweYmOw%3D%3D%26ch%3DCqIPfd8Ftm7UsTQvjVrMFxQibpyt8dFVlMSVxmiCCnjYE6mpq3HqKg%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Csbroo9%40lsuhsc.edu%7C33a41b189253417e6ffa08dbac004a00%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C638292889490129352%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=8Gi4gb8llmPIMEik6xcI4QlkXx9mcSShCSB0Au%2Bi0LY%3D&reserved=0
mailto:acree1@lsuhsc.edu
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D00171lFFLX9se2oqQdpBK0h9sqrKo51ZjI2LmTcGcsTcS93qeeai46vCJZ3NN7oB8vSBdYy3aJk8G4dA-syIK9ziB8iZewUnFvX5RwuRymTh1dX1ov4CV7yPJQ64_HSXN4R3tqVGDLs5llbLyK8rfWnreJDRN00Vhbf820EhFa2PFTqNplpmHhMHVBYavrmfRIjzBVxq-Tyo_HTSUHcAEo3rA%3D%3D%26c%3DbK2coVo3llHyEzVU17R52ELeUCz5Mc4Yy9fxFExhHcShKYH2z7ba7g%3D%3D%26ch%3DghPamHiv_d5rdlitsfRNFDbX04x9Ds7pzMR0268bmVYo-9d-kmXxyQ%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7C158a7bfdb34743c12c7408da9b207aaa%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C637992861084895907%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xtpcgYepCE2gUOEl%2FMMOKMtQTU%2BrysyLr9nWKNYQFs0%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D00171lFFLX9se2oqQdpBK0h9sqrKo51ZjI2LmTcGcsTcS93qeeai46vCJZ3NN7oB8vSvWXpY3W4P-EXM_pcNLmJ9rEYTJUjOFGD39w3YjH2Oon1Cc9_h3jnLP6DTyfoMeQxl4EmG_eFLuK4X1Y4TQK-zTUh-ZWXW6Zj96jYjBpXIrYZz758dn1NG6ljxHY8FXxSF04CqR4-vXNsCL440ZKBSdSeJRmfO_kW%26c%3DbK2coVo3llHyEzVU17R52ELeUCz5Mc4Yy9fxFExhHcShKYH2z7ba7g%3D%3D%26ch%3DghPamHiv_d5rdlitsfRNFDbX04x9Ds7pzMR0268bmVYo-9d-kmXxyQ%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7C158a7bfdb34743c12c7408da9b207aaa%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C637992861084895907%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4sN09Ct9irZy9Gg%2B0fhmLo%2BgwXU8RvAO0cJjbCjzF8I%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D00171lFFLX9se2oqQdpBK0h9sqrKo51ZjI2LmTcGcsTcS93qeeai46vCBbWBNU8hq8kwPQ7NN6apG1Axxj5mpkx-U2GPsgc25KjJat1DuZL-UE0PgBNH5Ryr8JtHgdW7KFUow3ZTwFR0pWtuGsZnanwB8PSfhS67poB%26c%3DbK2coVo3llHyEzVU17R52ELeUCz5Mc4Yy9fxFExhHcShKYH2z7ba7g%3D%3D%26ch%3DghPamHiv_d5rdlitsfRNFDbX04x9Ds7pzMR0268bmVYo-9d-kmXxyQ%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7C158a7bfdb34743c12c7408da9b207aaa%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C637992861084895907%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nRckdaApeLPwJaH2GpJ8q6%2BGUqhUerYdE0JAH898mTc%3D&reserved=0
mailto:acree1@lsuhsc.edu
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/3329678b-00a5-4826-b3e4-c3a6ec8e392a.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/de9dd8fa-e43a-4650-bcb1-539309f2c02f.pdf
https://www.eventbrite.com/o/chnola-office-of-medical-education-34140724807
https://lsuhsc.zoom.us/j/92060541657


 
Department Wellness

CHNOLA's childcare center open for children of providers/staff working at
Children’s Hospital (flyer)

LSU Pediatrics Wellness Resources (information)

 
Other Announcements

Latest Edition of The Pulse (link)

Resident Education
Resident Participation in Research (information) - complete a shared
spreadsheet with a brief description of the project you are looking for
collaboration or assistance with.

GeauxHealth! is a collaboration between LSU and Tulane residents to
create a resource guide promoting medical trainee awareness of social
determinants of health as well as providing a tool for easy use in clinic
and during discharge planning. Check out more info here and on their
website: https://geauxhealth.org/

Research and Grants
Updated: Several Avenues of Stats Support, Education and Consultation
(information) (using stats models through CITI)

New Pre-Review for Grant Proposals service offered by LSU
(information)

Administrative Reminders
Importance of Time Certification (information) - learn more about why we
certify time each month!

Use of Non-LSUHSC Email (information)

Download the new Department Composites for the 2023-2024 academic
year! (Resident, Fellow, Faculty, and Admin Staff).

 
Department Anniversaries

The following employees celebrate another year with the department this
month. Thank you for your continued service to LSU Pediatrics!

Renee Gardner - 30 years
Cori Morrison -13 years
Dania Felipe - 11 years

Amanda Dumas - 10 years
Leslie Reilly - 9 years

Brooke Naranjo - 7 years
Tamara Bradford - 4 years

https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/151b2af5-d8f7-47bf-82e4-0ffd04195f56.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/1d4cb304-a1aa-490a-a58e-0a0cb31a0e74.pdf
https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/pulse/
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/f2b9e87f-121c-4765-9d6b-50b7a9d060df.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/a8d11c82-204e-42f2-9440-3ee3aba28e82.pdf
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgeauxhealth.org%2F&data=04%7C01%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7Cbe325cf92ba744714b3a08d9be84028f%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C637750296443373298%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=%2FZNBboWdXdSmNREZO99Yin0ZwCkoxOAeN3w9f%2BYrDV4%3D&reserved=0
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/d50e6c32-a4b3-4b46-86af-7b89db7aeb5a.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/bce1aed2-3426-4809-abd4-fc0094334136.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/c03570ca-8213-44ff-9e60-66495658574f.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/6dc70167-baa4-4da6-acaa-cd2e3f0bf357.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/5613f0c3-d0c8-4d31-a28e-9e7a309b2215.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/34f2288d-0f03-4de5-b2b5-044fda80ac07.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/d48ff0e3-22b4-40c3-8eeb-c2d97bc00806.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/e0b2e41e-988b-4808-8ca4-cf74ae6fb9f0.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/027767de-d5ec-414b-be54-96ed563e0606.pdf


Ashley Stevens Farge - 4 years
Nathalie Medeiros - 4 years
Shannon Powell - 4 years

Kyle Fulton - 5 years
Elizabeth McDonough - 3 years

Looking for old newsletters?
​View the Tuesday Tidbits archive on the department's website. (link)

Submit information to the next Tuesday Tidbits

Department of Pediatrics| LSUHSC
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